

















Mr. Paul Spurgeon Dot Registry 208 W. 19<sup>th</sup> Kansas City, Missouri 64108

RE: Letter of support for the issuance of the internet domain name extensions ".INC", ".LLP", ".LLC" and ".CORP".

Dear Paul;

I understand that Dot Registry is applying for the rights to manage new internet name extensions under ICANN's new GTLD program. I also understand that your application is a "members only" community application which restricts a company being awarded a new domain name to be a valid and existing US corporation of similar fidelity. I believe this differentiation in restrictive use will bring a higher level of credibility and trustworthiness to the users and owners of these sites.

I serve as President and control shareholder for *Creative Consumer Concepts*. Our company operates a web site under the domain name **www.c3brandmarketing.com**We are organized as a *Sub S organization* and are a member of the larger community of US based corporations and partnerships.

I am writing in support of Dot Registry's application for the issuance of these "strings" that would attempt to protect legitimate businesses and consumers from confusion or fraud; such restrictions would include measures to authenticate the active and good standing status of all corporations and partnerships who seek to register a second-level domain within the respective TLD as proposed by DOT Registry.

I wish you much success in this endeavor and look forward to the opportunity to be awarded a domain name with one of the above referenced extensions.

Sincerely

Robert Cutle

president

C3 | creative consumer concepts

phone: 816.835.1007 fax: 800.858.8553

www.c3brandmarketing.com



March 21, 2012

Mr. Paul Spurgeon

**Dot Registry** 

208 W. 19th

Kansas City, Missouri 64108

RE: Letter of support for the issuance of the internet domain name extensions ".INC", ".LLP", ".LLC" and ".CORP".

Dear Paul;

I understand that Dot Registry is applying for the rights to manage new internet name extensions under ICANN's new GTLD program. I also understand that your application is a "members only" community application which restricts a company being awarded a new domain name to be a valid and existing US corporation of similar fidelity. I believe this differentiation in restrictive use will bring a higher level of credibility and trustworthiness to the users and owners of these sites.

I serve as President and control shareholder for Leap Hospitality Our company operates a web site under the domain name www.leaphospitality.com We are organized as a S Corp in the State of Missouri and are a member of the larger community of US based corporations and partnerships.

I am writing in support of Dot Registry's application for the issuance of these "strings" that would attempt to protect legitimate businesses and consumers from confusion or fraud; such restrictions would include measures to authenticate the active and good standing status of all corporations and partnerships who seek to register a second-level domain within the respective TLD as proposed by DOT Registry.

I wish you much success in this endeavor and look forward to the opportunity to be awarded a domain name with one of the above referenced extensions.

Sincerely,

Patrick Phelan

## Anderson Pacific Corporation

875 N Michigan Ave # 3100 Chicago, IL 60611 (312) 951-8500

March 27, 2012

Mr. Paul Spurgeon Dot Registry 208 W. 19<sup>th</sup> Kansas City, Missouri 64108

RE: Letter of support for the issuance of the internet domain name extensions ".INC", ".LLP", ".LLC" and ".CORP".

Dear Paul;

I understand that Dot Registry is applying for the rights to manage new internet name extensions under ICANN's new GTLD program. I also understand that your application is a "members only" community application which restricts a company being awarded a new domain name to be a valid and existing US corporation of similar fidelity. I believe this differentiation in restrictive use will bring a higher level of credibility and trustworthiness to the users and owners of these sites.

I serve as President and founder of Anderson Pacific Corporation, an investment company with stakeholder interests in multiple affiliates. Our company operates a web site under the domain name www.andersonpacific.com. We are organized as a Illinois Corporation and are a member of the larger community of US based corporations and partnerships.

I am writing in support of Dot Registry's application for the issuance of these "strings" that would attempt to protect legitimate businesses and consumers from confusion or fraud; such restrictions would include measures to authenticate the active and good standing status of all corporations and partnerships who seek to register a second-level domain within the respective TLD as proposed by DOT Registry.

I wish you much success in this endeavor and look forward to the opportunity to be awarded a domain name with one of the above referenced extensions in the future.

Sincerely,

Ken Anderson
President

## i software

1641 Mission Dr. #304 Solvang, California 93463 (805) 686-2800

March 27, 2012

Mr. Paul Spurgeon Dot Registry 208 W. 19<sup>th</sup> Kansas City, Missouri 64108

RE: Letter of support for the issuance of the internet domain name extensions ".INC", ".LLP", ".LLC" and ".CORP".

## Dear Paul:

I understand that Dot Registry is applying for the rights to manage new internet name extensions under ICANN's new GTLD program. Lalso understand that your application is a "members only" community application which restricts a company being awarded a new domain name to be a valid and existing US corporation of similar fidelity. I believe this differentiation in restrictive use will bring a higher level of credibility and trustworthiness to the users and owners of these sites.

I serve as President of imagic software, the developer of Trustable Passwords. Our company operates a web site under the domain name www.imagicsoftware.com. We are organized as a California Corporation and are a member of the larger community of US based corporations and partnerships.

I am writing in support of Dot Registry's application for the issuance of these "strings" that would attempt to protect legitimate businesses and consumers from confusion or fraud; such restrictions would include measures to authenticate the active and good standing status of all corporations and partnerships who seek to register a second-level domain within the respective TLD as proposed by DOT Registry.

I wish you much success in this endeavor and look forward to the opportunity to be awarded a domain name with one of the above referenced extensions in the future.

Sincerely,

President